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Bank Al-Maghrib and the Bank of England hold a workshop 
on cybersecurity

Rabat, November 29, 2022

Bank Al-Maghrib and the Bank of England organized on November 28 and 29, 2022 in 
Rabat, a workshop dedicated to cybersecurity. This event falls within the framework of the 
partnership agreement between the two Institutions.

The event brought together nearly 30 senior executives who represented around twenty 
Central Banks from Africa and the Middle East. These experts exchanged their experiences 
and views on Cybersecurity.

The discussions focused on topics related to cybersecurity strategy, cyber protection, cyber 
governance and cyber resilience. The exchanges also focused on the application areas of 
cybersecurity in the IT systems, macro prudential supervision and oversight of financial 
market infrastructures. 

In order to extend their partnership in this major field, the participants have agreed to set 
up a virtual exchange network operating in the cybersecurity related-fields.
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